

243 CIR 15 E

23 October 2015

TO SECRETARIES OF DELEGATION FOR DISTRIBUTION TO MEMBERS, ASSOCIATE, EUROPEAN PARLIAMENT, REGIONAL PARTNER AND MEDITERRANEAN ASSOCIATE MEMBERS, PARLIAMENTARY OBSERVER DELEGATIONS AND PARLIAMENTARY GUEST DELEGATIONS OF AFGHANISTAN, IRAQ, MALI, PAKISTAN, MONGOLIA, AND PAM

Dear Sir or Madam,

Re: NATO PA 2015 Policy Recommendations

Please find attached a copy of the Policy Recommendations adopted by the NATO Parliamentary Assembly in 2015. Kindly distribute this document to members of the Standing Committee, as well as to all other members of your delegation.

I would also be grateful if you could distribute these Policy Recommendations to the appropriate governmental and parliamentary authorities in your country (Foreign Affairs and Defence Ministers, Leaders or Speakers of Parliaments and Heads of parliamentary Defence and Foreign Affairs Committees).

As you know, the 2015 Policy Recommendations are available on the Assembly website:

http://www.nato-pa.int

Thank you for your assistance in this matter,

Yours sincerely,

Ruxandra Popa

Deputy Secretary General